
THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO ATTEND A WORKSHOP 
on the INTERSECTION OF PALMETTO PARK ROAD 

AND NE/SE 5th AVENUE 
  

      Date: Wednesday, March 23, 2016 
      Time: 6:00pm – 8:00pm 
Location: Boca Raton Downtown Library, Community Room 
                400 NW 2nd Avenue, Boca Raton, FL 33432 

 

 
 

The public is invited to attend a second 

workshop regarding the intersection of  

E. Palmetto Park Road and NE/SE 5th Ave.  

The first public workshop was held on 

November 16, 2015, and provided an 

opportunity for the public to discuss the 

existing intersection and provide 

suggestions for improvements.  At the 

March 23 workshop, the City’s traffic 

consultant will present a summary of the 

comments made at the first workshop, the 

results of the intersection analysis, and the 

alternatives developed for intersection 

improvement.  There will also be an 

opportunity for comments by the public. 

 

Sponsored by the City of Boca Raton 
For further information call 561.416.3837 or email BocaTraffic@myboca.us 

 

 


